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Tales from the River project

Letter authorising volunteer

To whom it may concern 

The bearer of this letter is taking part in a lottery funded heritage project that is collecting stories, memories and other material about outdoor swimming and other watery recreation in, on or by the Brecks rivers and other waters.
The project is part of The Brecks Fen Edge & Rivers Landscape Partnership Scheme supported by the National Lottery Heritage Fund.

Oral histories are an important part of this project, along with gathering photos and other relevant material. 

We are very grateful for your interest and participation, and happy to provide more information if needed.
Imogen Radford

Tales from the River project lead
Imogen Radford
imogen36@googlemail.com 
07932 137593

The Brecks Fen Edge & Rivers Landscape Partnership Scheme

bfer.admin@suffolk.gov.uk  

01473 265600
Volunteer contact information:
More details and links

The project: https://tinyurl.com/TalesRiverProjectOutline 
The Brecks Fen Edge & Rivers Landscape Partnership Scheme:
bfer.admin@suffolk.gov.uk

 HYPERLINK "http://www.brecks.org/BFER/" 
http://www.brecks.org/BFER/ 

The National Lottery Heritage Fund: https://www.heritagefund.org.uk/ 
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